
OR I GI MAL 

The Florida 

development 

Public Service Commission announces t h a t  the staff rule 

workshop f o r  Docket No. 010774-TP, originally scheduled 

for September 13, 2001, has been rescheduled for the following time 

and place. 

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday,- October 24, 2001 - 9:30 a.m. 

PLACE: Room 182, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade 

Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862. 

The Notice of Proposed Rule Development and the preliminary' text of 

the rule were published in t h e  July 6, 2001, Florida Administrative 

/ 

, 

' Weekly, Volume 27, Number 27. 

A copy of the  agenda may be obtained after October 15, 2001, from 

Samantha Cibula, Division of Appeals , Public Service Commissio<, 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. , Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, (850) 413-6202. 

Any person requiring aome accommodation at this workshop because of 

a physical impairment should call the Division of t h e  Commission 

Clerk and Admini?&ratixe Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 

hours prior to the  workshop. Any person who is hearing or speech 

impaired should contact the Florida Public Service Commission by 

using the  Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at: 1-800- 


